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Editorial 
This month the editorial has been given over to encourage participation. 
 
 

 
 

 
 
Brothers 
WE NEED YOUR HELP 
 
Over the past few months discussions have taken place regarding should 
EAs and FCs have access to the GFN web Site . 
There has been members for and against the idea which has created lively 
discussion which we welcome . So to establish if EAs and FCS would use the 
site if they were allowed we have decided to open the Public forums on set 
days in the months of July and August we will also make it easier for 
them to come on line by having the Americas Europe and the Asia Pacific 
each run a event in a month . 
HOW YOU CAN HELP 
We want you to talk to your junior members EAs and FCs in your Lodge and 
tell them of the event 
and that if they would like to visit the Public forum part of the site 
then for them to send a email to one of the moderators {email addresses 
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Pins, Caps and Car Stickers may be viewed and ordered from the GFN Site 
Also available from the Editor. 
 
Editor bwbutler@btinternet.com 
 

 

 

Asian Pacific  
 
 

 
 

Forum 

Every day 11.00 am BST 
 
 
 Brothers in the Asian Pacific area please make sure that if you   have any worthy articles for the News Letter that 
you forward them onto me this includes what is happening in your Lodges and up and coming events in your area 
.We look forward to hearing from you 
 
Dennis Mc Dowell aka Genisis   Asian Pacific sub editor 
 

  
 
 
USA Forum 
 
Every day at 9.00pm.  
 
 
 
ADULTERINE GILDS 
 
 In the Anglo-Saxon period of English history the majority of gilds ("frith gilds," "crich ten gilds") were religious, 
military, or social fraternities. In the Twelfth Century a number of "secular gilds" began to arise, and it was these 
which later came to be called City Companies or (because certain of their members wore a prescribed costume) 
Livery Companies. The Exchequer Rolls of London show that by 1180 a number of these were legally organized; 
and because they could enforce laws, enact rules, levy fines and other penalties, etc., they had to have legal 
sanction for these governmental functions. This sanction was obtained in two ways : first, by having their rules and 
records approved at certain times by the Court of Aldermen, which was called Prescription ; or, second, by receiving 
a Charter of Incorporation from the King. 
 
 If a company, society, fraternity, or gild undertook to perform gild functions without the required legal authorization 
it was called an Adulterine (illegal) Gild; and after being tried and found guilty was heavily fined or otherwise 
punished, or was destroyed. 
 
 In l181 no fewer than 18 such gilds were found in London, and each was heavily fined. The fact is important in 
Masonic history because it shows why Masons attached so much importance to their Charters, Old Charges, etc. 


